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CONSTRUCTION INDUSTRY SEES JOB UPTURN IN 2013

While the construction market continues to rebound as the economy slowly recovers analysts don’t expect any dramatic increase in 2012. Most contractors
are saying they don’t intend to lay off employees but nor will they add many jobs. Analysts are optimistic about 2013 with the possibility of legislation being
passed to improve the nation’s infrastructure.

Read the full article here:

Construction industry sees job upturn in 2013 - Columbus Dispatch




